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From: Kirk Wilder <kewcbw@gmail.com>

To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 8/11/2021 9:00 AM

Subject: Case# ALUC_2021-0003

Following is the response to a Notice Of Public Hearing dated August 2, 2021 in regards to planned
construction at the Anderson Valley Health Center, which is located adjacent to the Boonville Airport.

This necessary expansion of the Anderson Valley Health Center will have no negative impact on

Boonville Airport operations and/or safety. This expansion project is strongly supported by all members of
the Boonville community and should be approved immediately.

If you have any additional concerns or questions please contact me at (707) 895-2949.

Thank you,

Kirk E. Wilder
Boonville Airport Manager



